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7% MARK CLARK

You are invited to participate in the

Mark Clark Extension Public Hearing!

Reminder: View all materials and comment online or drop in at the Public

Hearing tomorrow.

This meeting will include the same materials presented at the previous
Community Meetings and available online, including the formal presentation and
comment form.

In accordance with current public health guidelines, temperature checks will be
performed at all meetings. Anyone with a temperature of over 100.4 degrees
will not be allowed to enter the facility. Masks are strongly encouraged. The
COVID-129 situation will be monitored daily. Check the project website or call (855-
GO-SCDOT) to see if any other requirements are in place.

Questions may be asked by emailing info@SCDOTMarkClark.com or by calling
1-855-GO-SCDOT.




Online

ALL Public Hearing materials are available on the project website in an

interactive virtual room now through October 15, 2021.

This Week
Public Hearing: September 14, 2021 | 11 am-6 pm Open House, 6-7pm Formal
Session - Essex Village Church (736 Savage Road, Charleston - West Ashley)

e To speak during the formal comment session, participants must be signed
up in advance. Sign-up on the project website by the end of the day today
(September 13) or at the Public Hearing prior to 5:55 p.m.

e Want to watch from your home? The verbal comment session can be
viewed live on the project website.

Comment
We value your input and would like to hear from you. For more details on how

to engage and submit a comment, visit the Public Hearing website. The formal
comment period for the public hearing ends October 15, 2021.

Visit the Public Hearing Website

Watch the Public Hearing Comment Session
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